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Torres, Christopher

From: Torres, Christopher

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 10:26 AM

To: Briscoe, Brittany

Cc: Sheeran, Andrew; Weida, Jason

Subject: RE: HHS FOIA Clarification Letter -- 2023-01153-FOIA-OS
Categories: Red Category

Good morning, Ms. Briscoe,

In response to your September 22, 2023, written request for clarification of our agency’s FOIA query, we
provided additional information on October 6, 2023, regarding the email addresses and titles of the individuals
identified. To date, we have heard nothing further regarding either the receipt of our clarification or a response. Could
you please confirm that you received our email with clarifications and are processing our request?

Thank you,
Christopher Torres

From: Briscoe, Brittany <foiarequest@hhs.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 12:30 PM

To: Torres, Christopher <Christopher.Torres@ahca.myflorida.com>
Subject: HHS FOIA Clarification Letter -- 2023-01153-FOIA-QS

Dear Mr. Torres

Please see the attached Clarification Letter in response to your FOIA Request submitted to the Department of Health and Human

Services (HHS) via PAL on August 28, 2023.
The letter contains important information concerning your FOIA matter which has been assigned tracking number 2023-01153-

FOIA-OS.
For status updates or other inquiries, please contact our office via email at FOIARequest@hhs.gov. Please include your tracking

number in the subject line of your inquiry,

Sincerely,

Brittany Briscoe

0S FOIA Division Intake

Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs (ASPA)

Office of the Secretary (0S)

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS)



